An article written by Tara-Jane Sutcliffe of Archaeological Research Services Ltd’s Aerial Photographic team has been published in the Project Gallery of the latest issue of 'Antiquity'. The article tells the story of the conservation and camouflage of the White Horse of Kilburn and the way in which historic aerial photography can allow us access to hidden aspects of the past. The article can be found by clicking here.
